
 
 

July 31, 2001 
 
 
TO: Bill Graff 

American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 

RE:  Visteon Immobilizer 
FCC ID: (erroneous) NT8-156072PATXCVR / (correct) NT8-15607CPATXCVR 

 
 
Dear Bill, 
 
 When we submitted the application for certification on 07/22/01, we made a typo 
in the FCC ID on the form 731.  The erroneous ID was NT8-156072PATXCVR and 
should have been NT8-15607CPATXCVR.  All other materials in the application list the 
ID as NT8-15607CPATXCVR.  Please correct this error since the customer cannot 
change the ID.    
 
 
Thanks for your efforts, 
 
 
 
 
Valdis V Liepa 
Research Scientist 
University of Michigan 
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